
 

Memorandum 
 
 
Memorandum No:  23-023 
 
Date: February 14, 2023 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Greg Chavarria, City Manager 
 
Re: Special Event Traffic - Advance Notice 
 

 
At the February 7, 2023, Commission Meeting, the City Commission noted concerns 
about special event traffic and the need to have additional public notice.  Specifically, 
the City Commission relayed concerns about motorists not having enough advance 
notice to avoid the special event area and the associated congestion. 
 
For new event applications with over 5,000 attendees that are held in the central beach 
area, the City will require additional Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) devices to be placed 
outside of the immediate special event area.  For these events, the following locations 
will require MOT electronic message boards notifying motorist of the special event: 
 

A. State Road A1A between NE 30th St. and NE 26th St. (Southbound traffic) 
B. Sunrise Boulevard between Middle River Dr. and Bayview Dr. (Eastbound traffic) 
C. Las Olas Boulevard between SE 13th Ave. and SE 15th Ave. (Eastbound traffic) 
D. SE 17th Street between Cordova Rd. and Eisenhower Blvd. (Eastbound traffic) 

 

 
 

Greg Chavarria (Feb 15, 2023 23:03 EST)
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The goal is to have each of these signs deployed seven days before the special event 
period.  
 
For further information on this initiative, please contact Ben Rogers, Director of 
Transportation and Mobility, at brogers@fortlauderdale.gov. 
 
 
c: Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Susan Grant, Assistant City Manager 
 D’Wayne M. Spence, Interim City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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